
"Embarking on a New Journey: Energized and Enthusiastic for the 

Academic Year Ahead" 

 

15th June,2023, marked the beginning of yet another exciting year at Apostolic Carmel High School, 

Bandra.  As we kick started our academic journey, we were blessed to begin the day with a deeply 

meaningful prayer service led by the school cabinet. It set a positive and reflective tone for the year 

ahead. 

We were also thrilled to introduce our new Principal, Sr. Maria Suzette A.C. to the students. She was 

welcomed with a bouquet of flowers. Sr.Maria Suzette A.C. brings with her a wealth of experience 

and a passion for creating an exceptional learning environment. We are confident that with her at 

the helm, we can rest assured that our institution will be one that nurtures holistic development and 

empowers our students, to reach their fullest potential. 

Joining our dedicated team of educators are three exceptional teachers: Tr. Christina, Tr. Jasmine, 

and Tr. Renisa. These talented individuals were warmly welcomed by our Principal, who introduced 

them to our student body. We are thankful for their commitment to shaping young minds and know 

that they will greatly contribute to the overall growth of our students. 

 

 


